
Item C6
Recognition of the Central Catholic Boys Tennis Team for Class B 
State Championship
The Mayor and City Council will recognize Coach Bill Gabers and the Grand Island Central 
Catholic Boys Tennis Team for their Class B State Championship win. Also recognized will 
be Megan Bowden and Maggie McDermott for their State Championship win in Tennis 
Doubles.

Tuesday, November 12, 2002
Speical Mtg/Council Session

City of Grand Island

Staff Contact: RaNae Edwards

City of Grand Island City Council



 

Certificate of Appreciation 
 
 

Awarded to: 
 

Central Catholic Boys Tennis Team 
 

 For achieving your goals, and capturing the Tennis Team 
State Championship.  Congratulations on your successful season. 

 
 

                 
          Mayor, Ken Gnadt                     RaNae Edwards, City Clerk 
              


